
May 13, 2013 

Notice of Public Hearing 

 

TOWN OF MILTON 

Notice of Public Hearing 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that there will be a Public Hearing for the Town of Milton Town Board to consider 

the adoption of amendments to the Zoning Ordinance, Section 8.4(1) and Section 8.5, to remove the 

provision for appeal to the Board of Adjustment from decisions of the Town Board granting or denying 

conditional use permits. Said public hearing will take place on May 13, 2013 at 6:00pm at the Milton 

Town Hall, located at 23 First Street, Milton, WI. All persons are invited to attend. 

 

You are further notified that a copy of said proposed amendments, referred to above will be on file and 

open for public inspection in the office of the Town Clerk during regular business hours for a period of 

two weeks prior to their proposed adoption in accordance with Section 66.0103, Wisconsin State 

Statutes.  

 

 

 

 

Sandra Kunkel, WCMC 

Town Clerk 

 

Posted: April 23, 2013 

TBP: April 25 & May 2, 2013 

 


